
Scott A. Brooks 
Director – Government Affairs 

266 Main Street 
Burlington, VT 05401 

802-793-8288 

 

January 8, 2024 
 

Hon. Michelle L. Phillips 
Secretary to the Commission 
New York Public Service Commission 
3 Empire State Building 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 

 
 

RE: Tariff Revision – PSC No. 1 – Addendum 8 – Berkshire Cable Corporation d/b/a Consolidated 
Communications Long Distance 

 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 

Enclosed for filing, Berkshire Cable Corporation d/b/a Consolidated Communications Long Distance 
hereby submits the following Addendum with a proposed effective date of February 8, 2024. 

 

Addendum 8: Leaf 14, Revision 6 
 

The purpose of this filing is to reflect a rate change to a certain in-state calling plan. Specifically, rates for 
the ExpansionPAK II In-State Calling Plan will increase by $5.00. 

 
A copy of the bill message language is attached and will be placed on applicable customer January bills. 
 
Please contact me at the number above or Carole Williamson at carole.williamson@consolidated.com 
with any questions or concerns regarding this filing. 

 
 
 

Regards, 
 

 
Scott A. Brooks 

 Received: 01/08/2024 



BILL MESSAGES – CUSTOMER NOTIFICATION 
 
 

BUSINESS: 
 

VOICE BUNDLE PACKAGES: 
 

At Consolidated Communications we strive to keep you informed of any changes to your billing 
and service options. Effective on your February bill, the Voice Bundle rate will increase by $5.00 
per month. We value your business and look forward to providing you with the best services 
possible. For more information, please call 1.844.YOUR.CCI (1.844.968.7224). 

 Received: 01/08/2024 


